Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a rescheduled public meeting to which all persons are invited.

CANCELLED: October 17, 2014, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: St. Johns River Water Management District, Governing Board Room, 4049 Reid St. (Hwy. 100 West), Palatka, Florida 32177

RESCHEDULED DATE AND TIME: November 13, 2014, 1:00 p.m.
PLACE: St. Johns River Water Management District, Governing Board Room, 4049 Reid St. (Hwy. 100 West), Palatka, Florida 32177

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: RESCHEDULED PUBLIC MEETING, CANCELLING OCTOBER 17. The Senate Bill 536, passed in the 2014 Legislative session, requires the Department of Environmental Protection to conduct a study on the expansion of use of reclaimed water, stormwater, and excess surface water in this state. The purpose of the meetings is to provide an overview of stakeholder input received to date, and to solicit additional input from interested parties.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Janet Llewellyn at (850)245-3139 or Janet.Llewellyn@dep.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Janet Llewellyn at (850)245-3139. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
